Mr. Thomas R. Bowen, Manager Tiger Hotel Columbia, Missouri

Dear Mr. Bowen:

Our Kansas Basketball Team will play in Columbia on Friday night, February 21. We will come down on the Wabash the night before, arriving in Columbia early Friday morning.

We will thank you to provide rooms for our boys, twelve in number, for the day. We will leave Columbia on the Wabash after the game.

With kindest personal regards to you and your good family, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:1g